
 

 

 
 
To:   AmeriHealth Caritas DC Dental Providers 
 
Date:   March 8, 2016 
 
Subject:  Dental Crown Benefit for Alliance Members – now available 
 
 
Summary:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) Alliance members who received root 
canal therapy now have the option to obtain D2751 porcelain to base metal crown. 
 
 
Impact: 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC Alliance members now have the option to receive D2751 Porcelain to 
Base Metal Crown if they received root canal therapy. The maximum benefit Alliance members 
can receive is $1,000. Any crown benefit payment exceeding $1,000 will be the responsibility of 
the member and the member should be informed of this before agreeing to the procedure.    
 
This is a trial benefit for Alliance members that will be evaluated for its effectiveness at a later 
date by AmeriHealth Caritas DC. 
 
Action Needed: 
The member must sign an agreement stating they understand they will be responsible for any 
payment exceeding the maximum benefit of $1,000. 
 
Questions: 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact Scion Provider Services at 1-
855-609-5170. 


